
Health unions target 35-hour week
 Austria 

The vida and GPA-djp private service unions have submitted their main collective 
bargaining claim to the employers for the health and social care sector that covers 
125000 workers. The unions' key demand is for a 35-hour week with no loss of pay. 
They see this as essential for making the sector more attractive to boost 
recruitment, tackle staffing shortages and address the excessive workloads and 
stress that are rife in the sector. The unions also point out that part-time workers 
will benefit with an effective pay increase of 8.6% as their current hourly rate is 
based on a 38-hour week and the hourly rate will increase with a move to a 
calculation based on 35 hours.

vida (DE)
epsucob
2019 December EPSU Collective Bargaining News 23

Printer-friendly version

Policies
Health
Social Services
Working Time

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2019-december-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-23/health-unions-target-35-hour-week
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2019-december-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-23/health-unions-target-35-hour-week
https://www.epsu.org/countries/austria
https://www.vida.at/cms/S03/S03_0.a/1342621451381/home/news/artikel/kv-swoe-sozialbereich-gewerkschaften-uebergeben-forderung-an-arbeitgeber
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2019-december-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-23
https://www.epsu.org/hu/entityprint/pdf/node/12005
https://www.epsu.org/policies/health
https://www.epsu.org/policies/social-services
https://www.epsu.org/policies/working-time

